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• March 15, 2025: Final date to submit an Event Request (DD2956) for future event support 

through the end of March. 

• March 31, 2025: Final date VWC is able to provide full support of your events (website, 

booth/materials, and speaker). 

• April 1, 2025-Close:   

o Ceasing -- Formal event support to Commemorative Partners.  (Internally-planned 

Commemoration close-out events are the only confirmed events we will be supporting.) 

o *New:  Speaker Requests – However, we will be taking Speaking Requests from April 1 until 

our office closes.  Send us information about your event for consideration as follows:  

▪ Email address:  whs.vnwar50th@mail.mil   

▪ Subject Line:  Speaker Request   

▪ Body of Email: 

• Who:  Name of Organization;  

• What:  Event Title or theme;  

• When:  Day and Time;  

• Where:  Location (Name and Address of Venue);   

• Why:  Purpose of Event; and 

• Contact: Name and preferred contact method (email/phone number). 
 

Finally, thank you for your steadfast commitment and engagement to this mission.  

Please take a moment to watch our Director’s Final video message, and  

pass it on to everyone you know.  It is a call to carry on the torch. 
 

Whenever you see a Vietnam veteran: thank them for their service,  

welcome them home, and thank their families for their sacrifice.  

They deserve to know their service mattered.   

We owe them our deepest gratitude.  
 

The U.S.A. Vietnam War Commemoration Staff 

https://www.vietnamwar50th.com/partners/login
mailto:whs.vnwar50th@mail.mil
https://vimeo.com/1039283007?share=copy

